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NOTICE TO PROSPECTIVE TIMBER SALE PURCHASERS 

 

Due to errors discovered in the prospectus for Coos Bay District Sale No. ORC04-TS-2020.0031 

Turn Signal, the advertisement for the sale is hereby withdrawn.  Adjustments will be made to 

the sale volume and appraisal and it is anticipated that the tract will be advertised in September 

2020. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Matthew Bailey, District Forestry Lead, at 

(541) 751-4315. 


